
Twenty-Seventh Sunday Ordinary Time                                                                                  October 8, 2017                                  

PREPARE for NEXT SUNDAY'S MASS:  
Hear & View the Readings  

Available by Thursdays at our www.cosparish.org home page  
in "Tweets" under "Calendar" beneath center rotating panel:  
Readings found in the Gather Hymnal #1061 
 

First Reading: Isaiah 25:6-10a 
Psalm: 23:1-3a, 3b-4,5,6 
Second Reading: Philippians 4:12-14, 19-20 
Gospel: Matthew 22:1-14 

MEMORIAL CANDLES FOR THE WEEK OF  
 October 15, 2017 

MASS INTENTIONS & DEVOTION 
 
Saturday, October 7 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Pat & Stan Floryjanski 60th Wedding Anniversary  
                      Catherine Gerlach (Family)  
  Vito Carchedi (Joe & Anna Ficorilla) 
                      Frank Trimble (Wife & Family) 
                      John Pittmann (Maria Yurges) 
                      Margaret Higgins (Mr. & Mrs. Morell) 
                      Helen White (Jack White & Family) 
                      Marian “Honey” Gentile (Ralph DeGenova) 
                      Nicholas & Anthony Genova (Ralph & Jane Genova) 
Sunday, October 8 
8:00 am: HT: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish 
10:45am:SN: Nick E Shirilla (Mom & Dad) 
Monday, October 9 
9:00 am: SN: Maria Gimmarco (Carano Family) 
       9:30 am & 7:00 pm Miraculous Medal Novena  
Tuesday, October 10                                                                   
 8:30 am: HT: Infant Jesus of Prague Novena 
9:00 am: SN: Bob Filips (Wife) 
Wednesday, October 11 
9:00 am: SN: Elda Raybuck (Family) 
       9:30 am - 8:00 pm: SN: Eucharistic Adoration  
Thursday, October 12 
9:00 am: SN: Prayer Service with Communion 
Friday, October 13 
9:00 am: SN: Helen White (Jack White Family)         
                      Niklaus Negovan (Frank Pittmann & Family) 
                Rose Marie Agresta (Family) 
Saturday, October 14 
 8:30 - 9:30 am: SN: Confessions 
4:30 pm: SN: Marion Polombi (Betty Sinchick) 
                      James Guerriero (JoAnne & Gary Kalbasky) 
  Rosemarie Costanzo (Radilovic Family) 
                     Rose DelSignore (Family) 
  Bertha & Frank Conti (Ralph & Jane Genova) 
  James Visingardi (Joe & Anna Marie Musolino) 
  Margaret Mullen (Family) 
  Angela Cunningham (Agnes Ginnetti) 
  Paul & Ellen Rose Dennison (Family) 
  John Medvec (Ron & Carol Aey) 
                      Virginia & Michael Scavnicky (Nasetta & Hadley 

Families) 
Sunday, October 15 
8:00 am: HT: Mary Hanzely (Family) 
10:45am: SN: Living & Deceased of Christ Our Savior Parish 

Our return to God for Blessings on

Sunday, October 1, 2017 

 

Stewardship Thought: “The stone the builders 
rejected has become the corner stone…” - Matthew 21:42 

Jesus was the corner stone and He was rejected by the 

religious and political leaders of his day, as well as ordinary 

citizens.  Living a stewardship lifestyle may cause you to be 

“rejected” by others in today’s society.  For example, 

saying grace before a meal in a restaurant may attract some 

strange looks from some.  But to others it is sign that God is 

alive and well! 

 

  Albert & Stella Swansiger (Family) SN 
Dino Polce (Family) SN 

                 Safely Home 
            Please remember in your prayers                

         the soul and family of 
              Marie Matta 

Louis Bokros, Rose Marie Agresta & 
Jennie Domico  

Altar Servers   
Saturday, October 14, 2017  

  4:30 pm: SN:  Michael & Natalie DiVencenzo 
Sunday, October 15, 2017 

  8:00 am: HT:  Dominick Commisso 
10:45 am: SN:  Stephen Bartos, Joseph Neider 
  

visit our WEBSITE for complete schedule @ www.cosparish.org 

“By the Lord has this been done, and it is wonderful 

in our eyes.” Being chosen to serve as a priest or in 

the consecrated life is an amazing work of the Lord. 

Ask the Holy Spirit and our Blessed Mother to help 

you recognize and be faithful to your vocation. For 

more information, contact Fr. Christopher Luoni at 

330-744-8451 or by email at 

cluoni@youngstowndiocese.org. 

October 1st Collection:                     2017            2016 
Budget  $12,500.00        Actual    $11,921.00       $9,107.00 
 
Envelopes Mailed Adults: 1146 
Envelopes Returned Adults: 438  
Mass Attendance: 705 



 From The Pastor’s Desk    
How Christians are Kept away from Christ 

A couple of days ago I have received a following story and I 
would like to share it with you.  

Satan called a worldwide convention. In his 
opening address to his evil angels, he said, "We can't keep 
Christians from going to church. We can't keep them from 
reading their Bibles and knowing the truth. We can't even 
keep them from conservative values. But we can do 
something else. We can keep them from forming an intimate, 
abiding experience in Christ. If they gain that connection 
with Jesus, our power over them is broken. 

"So let them go to church. Let them have their 
conservative lifestyles. But steal their time so they can't gain 
that experience in Jesus Christ." 

"Here is how I want you to do this. Distract them 
from gaining hold of their Savior and maintaining that vital 
connection throughout their day." 

"But how shall we do this?" shouted one of his 
angels? 

"Keep them busy in the non-essentials of life and 
invent numerous schemes to occupy their minds," he 
answered. "Tempt them to spend, spend, spend, then 
borrow, borrow, borrow. Convince the wives to go to work 
and the husbands to work 6-7 days a week, 10-12 hours a 
day, so they can afford their life-styles. Keep them from 
spending time with their children. As their families 
fragment, soon their homes will offer no escape from the 
pressures of work." 

"Over-stimulate their minds so that they cannot 
hear that still small voice. Entice them to play the radio or 
CD player whenever they drive, to keep the TV, the DVD, 
their CDs going constantly in their homes. And see to it that 
every store and restaurant in the world plays music 
constantly. This will jam their minds and break that union 
with Christ. Fill their coffee tables with magazines and 
newspapers. Pound their minds with the news 24 hours a 
day and invade their driving moments with billboards. 
Flood their mailboxes with junk mail, sweepstakes, mail 
order catalogs, and every kind of newsletter and 
promotional offering free products, services and false 
hopes." 

"Even in their recreation, let them be excessive. 
Have them return from it exhausted, disquieted and 
unprepared for the coming week." 

"Don't let them go out in nature. Send them to 
amusement parks, sporting events, concerts and movies 
instead. And when they meet for spiritual fellowship, involve 
them in gossip and small talk so that they leave with 
troubled consciences and unsettled emotion." 

"Let them be involved in soul-winning. But crowd 
their lives with so many good causes they have no time to 
seek power from Christ. Soon they will be working in their 
own strength, sacrificing their health and family unity for 
the good of the cause." 

Well, in the end it was quite a convention. The evil 
angels went eagerly to their assignments, causing the 
Christians everywhere to get busy, busy, busy and rush here 
and there. 
Has the devil been successful in his scheme? You be the 
judge. 
 
We all can get too busy in our lives, but busy with what? 
Have a blessed week 
Fr. Martin 

 
 
 
    On October 17th we will open our “Mass Book” for year 
2018. Mass Intentions and Memorial Candles will be 
scheduled at the Parish Office from 8am - Noon and 1pm - 
4pm.  
    Pro Populo Masses will be offered on Sundays, by rotating 
between 8 am and 10:45 am Masses as the only Mass 
intention. On Holy Day of Obligations, one of the Masses will 
also be celebrated Pro Populo. A single Mass intention may 
be scheduled for Sunday Masses at 8 am or 10:45 am, if 
they are not already scheduled as a Pro Populo Mass. 
Individual Mass intention can be also scheduled for 9 am 
Mass on  Mondays, Tuesdays and Wednesdays. In our 
parish, “Collective” Mass intention days are 9 am Mass on 
Fridays and 4:30pm Mass on Saturdays. A parishioner can 
schedule only two (2) Masses per year on first come first 
served basis. Scheduling of Masses has to be done in person 
on the 17th. After January 1, 2018 parishioners may 
schedule additional Masses in addition to his/her two 
previously scheduled Masses. The Diocesan guidelines 
suggest $10 as a proper Mass offering.  
     Mass Intention forms can be found at Saint Nicholas 
Church and Holy Trinity Church. Please fill out the form and 
bring it with you on the 17th.  

Dear friends; 
     The President Charity Foundation of the Knights of Co-
lumbus, a 501(c)(3) organization, is sponsoring a benefit 
wine taste and dinner for Maureen Johnson, a single 
mother of a 9-year-old son.  Maureen was diagnosed with 
stage IV lung cancer in May of 2016. This event will take 
place on Saturday, November 18th, 2017 at St Anne’s 
Ukrainian Catholic Church Social Hall, located at 4310 
Kirk Rd. Youngstown, OH 44511. 
  Cost of the event is $30.00 for a single or $50.00 a cou-
ple. A few local wineries will be there for tasting along with 
other wines from wineries along the Lake. Jim Loboy will 
be the DJ for the evening.  Doors open at 6:45 PM, the 
event runs till 10PM, you can call any of the numbers be-
low for reservations.  
     We are also seeking sponsors and donations to help 
make this a successful event. Anything you can donate 
would be greatly appreciated. In the past we received pro-
motional items, and gift baskets to be raffled off or we will 
use item for door prizes throughout the evening. You may 
also give a monetary donation for this very worthy cause. 
      The President Charity Foundation has raised over 
$75,000 for individuals and organizations through our wine 
taste and golf outing. This would not have been possible 
without the generosity of people within our community. We 
hope you will consider making a donation, or better yet 
come out and enjoy the evening. 
    If you care to make a donation please make check pay-
able to President Charity Foundation, and send to:  
Joe Mackos, 3125 Estates Cir. Youngstown. OH 44511. 
Thank you! 
Please Contact: 
Joe Mackos, 330-792-7745, Mike Jordon, 330-540-7317, 
John De Pinto, 330-545-1645 , 
James Rose, 330-501-4388 



A Tweet From POPE FRANCIS: A Christian brings 

peace to others. Not only peace, but also Love , 

Kindness, Faithfulness and Joy. If you would like to see 

daily tweets from Pope Francis, go to twitter.com/pontifex) 

The Chapel Crochet & Knitting Group of Chr ist Our  
Savior Parish meets the 1st Monday of the month at 7:30 
PM in the St. Nicholas Lower Church. All skill levels are 
welcome. Contact Virginia Bartos at 330-406-0364 for more 
information.  

Our sick: Blake Doss, Marcia 
Styranec, Robert Arnoto, 
Regina Graygo, Julia Skalada, 
Robert Skalada, Tom Kolat, 

Wendy Pakalnis, Jeannette Rusu, Diane Javorsky, Michael 
Lombard, Linda Agnew, Heather Hanlon, Carmella Bokros, 
Hannah Tringhese, Michelle Nicholas, Tom Wasko, Dominic 
Lippillo Jr., Sally Baldelli, Kathy Tomko, Edward Kellish, Pat 
Costello, Ulisse Sevi, Joe Van Oudenhove Sr., Maureen 
Johnson, Jack Witherow, Eleanor Sandy, Joe Tomko & Guy 
Savastano, Dorothy Jurus.  
 

Our sick and homebound: Glor ia Russo, Lenora Freedy & 
Joe Guidos.  
 

For those in nursing homes: Dorothy Petro, Patr icia Watt, 
Florence Colburn, Mary Nichiporchick, Audrey Slanina, Mary 
Brenner, Ann Vinkler, Theresa Pitlik, Mary Lancy, Mary 
Agnes Rabosky, Christine Peluso Kinsley, Andy Sandusky & 
Connie LaRiccia.  

The Centering Prayer Group meets on the 2nd & 4th Tuesdays 
of the month from 6 - 7 p.m. in the St. Nicholas Lower Church.  

In honor of the Centennial Celebration of the Apparitions of 
Our Lady of Fatima, the Rosary will be recited at Our Lady of 
Fatima Shrine at the Holy Trinity Church site of Christ Our 
Savior Parish EVERY Monday thru Friday dur ing the 
month of October at 5:00pm, Rosary will be recited no matter 
the weather, so bring a chair and a friend.   

HOLY TRINITY PIROHY can be ordered by phone @ 330-
755-0064 from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM on Thursdays and 8:00 
AM - 10:00 AM on Fridays. Containers are provided. Pick 
up is Friday from 11:00 AM - 1:00 PM. Cost: $6.00 per dozen.  
  
Thank you to last week’s pirohy workers: Terrill Blake, Kathy 
Ramun,  John Vidman, Carol Grimm, Bill & Dolores Ulicny, 
Irene Parker, Marty Oravec, Ann Zajac, Paulette Marks, Doris 
Almasy, Ed & Bev Yurcisin, Mary Sass, Al Pavlicko Jr., Joan 
Hamrock, Richard Wagner, Virginia Bartos, John & Kathy 
Zackasee, Ann Vass, Wendy Maizel, Jan Will, Judy Kovalan, 
Ann Bobby, Phil Mazzacco, Rosemarie Yuhas and Pauline 
Chrapcynski, Doris Almasy, Linda Zarris, Ann Zajac,  Paulette 
Marks, Dorothy Wagner, Joe Guidos, Jim Kavaky, and Bobbie 
Jo McCoy. 

 The Christ Our Savior Parish Food 
Pantry at Holy Trinity Church is open 
from 9:30 AM - 12:30 PM on Mondays 
for anyone in need of assistance. The food 

pantry is sponsored by the St. Vincent de Paul Society of 
Christ Our Savior Parish. To maintain this wonderful new 
ministry to our parish we need to keep the shelves at the 
pantry full of non-perishable food items. Please use the 
donation boxes located in St. Nicholas Church and Holy 
Trinity Church as you are able to so we can continue to help 
those less fortunate in our community. The following items 
are needed for October: Macaroni & Cheese, Sauce, Pasta.  

First Step for Change: One way to 
support the Catholic Church’s pro-life, pro-
family position is to participate in Frist Step for 
Change, a project sponsored by Catholic 
Charities to assist low-income pregnant women 
and families with food, formula, clothing, diapers and other 
items essential to a child’s health, safety and well-being. Pick 
up a bottle and fill it with spare change (or dollars). Support the 
Gospel of Life by reaching out to women and families who 
need a helping hand.  

In honor of the feast of St. Francis of 

Assisi, Fr. Martin will offer a 

blessing of pets on Sunday, October 

8th at 2pm at the shrine area at 

Holy Trinity. You are welcome to br ing your  beloved 

animal friends to the blessing, however, please have them 

restrained on a leash, cage, bowl, trailer, etc. Also be 

prepared with any clean up materials should your “friend” 

make a “mess”. (Pictures may be taken for the parish 

webpage or CCD facebook page.) 

COMMUNITY MEAL: Thank you to the St. Nicholas School 
Moms and Dads Club and all the volunteers who worked the 
September Community Meal. The next Community Meal is 
scheduled form 5:00-6:00pm on  Tuesday, October 24th  .  
The Ladies of the Altar & Rosary will be serving  Fried Chick-
en, Roasted Potatoes, Green Beans, Tossed Salad, Bread  & 
Butter and Cupcakes. 

Altar & Rosary Bake Sale:  
The Bake Sale will be held at the St. 
Nicholas School  craft show sponsored 
by the St. Nicholas Mom’s & Dad’s. It 
is  on Saturday , October 14. We ask 
all members to bring  bake goods on 
Friday afternoon October 13th or early 
Saturday October 14th to the hall. 
There will be a pad to sign your name 
and what you bring. Please place your bake goods in the first 
room on the left. Anyone unable to bake, a monetary donation 
will be appreciated . For information call Darlene Zaba Fox at 
(330) 755-7274 or Preiscilla Carlucci (330) 755-9966.  

An Invitation!! 
Bishop Murry invites couples who are marr ied civilly but 

not in the church to inquire about beginning the validation  
process (“having your marriage recognized by the Church”).  

Please contact the parish office at your earliest convenience to 
inquire about beginning the necessary steps leading to the vali-

dation of your marriage. 



ST. NICHOLAS SCHOOL                               
 
 
SHOE COLLECTION- Saint Nicholas School is 
collecting gently worn shoes (kids, womens, mens) as a 
fundraiser to help defray the cost for the 5th & 6th grade 

Camp Fitch trip.  Collection of shoes will run through the month of 
October. Shoes may be dropped of at Saint Nicholas and Holy Trinity 
Church (boxes are at the entrance doors) or at Saint Nicholas School.   
Struthers Fire Department will visit with grades K-5  on 
Wednesday, October 11th  to discuss fire safety and prevention. They 
will also be here on Thursday, October 12th with their Fire Truck to 
visit 3rd grade.  
Our 7th & 8th grade classes will be attending the Mooney/Ursuline 
Rally on Thursday, October 19th.  
 Friday, October 13th Field Trips: Grades 3, 4 & 5 will be going to 
Wagon Trails  where they will take a wagon ride through the park to 
see, feed and learn about the animals. Grades K, 1 & 2 will be going 
to Countryside for a morning full of fun with a hayride, snack and they 
will get to pick a pumpkin to take home.  
Saint Nicholas Mom’s and Dad’s Craft Show is this Saturday, 
October 14th  from 10:00am until 4:00pm in the Great Hall. 
There will be over 40 venders, a basket raffle and there will be food 
available to purchase.   
SAVE THE DATES!  SAINT NICHOLAS SCHOOL QUARTER 
AUCTIONS SATURDAY NOVEMBER 11TH, 2017 AND SATURDAY 
APRIL 14TH, 2018.  NIGHT AT THE RACES WILL BE HELD ON 
SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 10TH, 2018. Check out the flyer in the 
bulletin for more information about the November 11th Quarter 
Auction.  
Cash For Cans – This is for aluminum cans only-no plastic, glass, 
newspapers, etc. (Cans can not be crushed) The Mahoning Valley 
Green Team will pick cans up at the school on the second Tuesday of 
every month. First pick up will be Tuesday, October 10th. You can 
drop your cans off outside the main entrance of the school. Please 
have cans in bags marked Saint Nicholas School.    
Saint Nicholas School Mission Statement: Saint Nicholas School 
is a Catholic elementary school, founded in 1928 and serving families 
with students in grades kindergarten through eight. The school exists 
to provide an academically excellent Catholic education and promote 
high standards in behavior and respect. Saint Nicholas School serves 
the church and Struthers communities as well  as the Mahoning 
Valley bonded together as a family in faith. We are deeply committed 
to nurturing our students through the teaching of the scriptures and 
promoting and modeling of service in accordance to the Gospel 
values. 
 
7th & 8th Grade Saints Football    
Wed. Oct. 11th@5:30pm 2 games 
Saints vs Warren Harding  @ Mollengoph Stadium  
7th & 8th Grade Girls Volleyball 
Sun. Oct. 8th @4:00pm 
vs. Saint Charles @ Mooney  
Thurs. Oct. 12th@6:15pm 
vs. JFK @ Saint Charles  
5th & 6th Girls Basketball 
Tues. Oct. 10th @7:15pm 
vs. Saint Charles 6 @ Saint Michael  
Wed. Oct. 11th @ 6:10pm 
vs Holy Family 5 @ Holy Family 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION FACEBOOK: ccd_cos   
PHONE: 330-755-6245 ext. 114 & 104 
EMAIL: abell@youngstowndiocese.org 

 

CCD: 1) We will continue to accept registrations for the 2017-
2018 CCD school year for Grades Kindergarten through Grade 
8.  All families—returning or new—need to turn in a registration 
form prior to class admittance.  
 
2) Due to the Columbus Day Holiday there will be NO CCD 
Classes on Sunday, October 8th. Classes resume on Sunday 
October 15. 
 
3) Parents and Guardians are invited to join Grades 3-4-5 CCD 
classes for a family rosary at Our Lady Shrine at 9:20 a.m. on 
Sunday, October 15. If the weather is inclement, we will gather 
in the church to pray. We will be praying for the aged, the sick 
and the homebound. Again, please join us! 
 
4) First Reconciliation Rite of Enrollment!! October 15 at      
10:45 mass. All Children make there first communion must at-
tend. 
 
 

Children’s Church: We will again be offering Our Chil-
dren’s Church sessions at the Sunday 10:45 a.m. Mass for 
Children from age 3 to  Grade 2. Parent leaders will pre-
sent the Gospel reading to the children at their understand-
ing level. We are always happy to accept parent volun-
teers. (Child Protection class and fingerprinting will be re-
quired to ensure the safety of our children!) Talk to the par-

ent leader for further information. 

 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING DAY:  Fr. Martin will be provid-
ing altar server training for new and current altar servers on 
Sunday, October 15 at 9:15 am at St. Nicholas Church. 
CCD students who are interested in altar server training will 
meet at the Parish Office at 9:10 am.  
 
If a Catholic student has made their First Holy Communion, 
they are eligible to be an altar server after they have re-
ceived the proper training. Be sure to get an application 
from your teacher at St. Nicholas School or CCD, or stop in 
at the parish office for an application. High school and col-
lege students are also welcome to be servers—what a 
wonderful example of service and ministry to our parish 
families!  



 
CHRIST OUR SAVIOR PARISH 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 
 
 

STUFFED CABBAGE DINNER 
HOLY TRINITY CHURCH HALL 

250 N. BRIDGE ST. 
STRUTHERS, OH 

 
 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2017 
12 NOON - 4:00 PM 

 
     ADULTS:  $10.00  

CHILDREN (under 12):  $5.00 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Can you spare some time on 
 Saturday, October 14th or  

Sunday, October 15th?   
 
 

We can use your help to make  
stuffed cabbage on Saturday  

and help serve on Sunday.   
 
 

Be there Saturday at 9:30 a.m.  
and Sunday at 11 a.m.  

 
We would appreciate your help.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish Health Ministry & 

 The St. Vincent DePaul Society of 

Christ Our Savior Parish 
 

Cordially Invites You To 
Participate In The Annual 

 
 

“WINTER COAT DRIVE” 
 
 

We Will Be Collecting “Used WINTER 

COATS in GOOD CONDITION” After All 

The Masses on OCTOBER 21st and 22nd
 

in the St. Nicholas Lower Church. We 

Especially Need Coats and Gloves for 

Children of All Ages. 

 
 

Please Do Not Drop Off Clothing or  

Lightweight Sweaters and Jackets.  

We Do Not Have Storage Space at This Time! 

 

 

Anyone In Need of Winter Coats or Who 

Knows of a Family In Need, Please Come 

to the St. Nicholas Lower Church after 

the 10:45am Mass on October 22nd!  
 

 

 

 

Thank You In Advance For Your 

Continued Support And Generosity! 



As We Celebrate the 100th Anniversary  
of the Apparitions of  

OUR LADY OF FATIMA  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please Join Us 

For the 

Greater Youngstown Area  

Public Square Rosary Rally  
Saturday, October 14, 2017  

 

11:00 AM Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
St. Columba Cathedral 

Bishop George V. Murry, S.J. Presiding 
 

11:20 AM Eucharistic Procession from St. Columba 
Cathedral to Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Basilica  

 
The handicapped and those having difficulty  

walking can join us by car. 
 

Public Recitation of the Rosary 
 

In event of inclement weather we will gather at  
Our Lady of Mt. Carmel Basilica. 

 
Mass will be celebrated at the Basilica at 12:30 PM. 

 
Call Priscilla at 330-755-9966 for more info.  

 
Parishioners of Christ Our Savior Parish  

participating in the rally will leave from the  
St. Nicholas parking lot at 10:30 AM. 

Bus Trip to: 

 MEADOWS CASINO  
 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2017 
Sponsored By: COSP St. Nicholas Church Altar & Rosary  

 

 

Cost: $30  
($25 Free Play) 

 
Coffee & Donut at 8:00 a.m.   

St. Nicholas Great Hall 
 

Please park on the side of the hall 
 in the lot on Garfield St.  

 
Bus leaves hall at 8:30 a.m.  
Leaves Casino at 5:00 p.m.  

 
Seats assigned as checks are received.   

First paid, first seated.  
 

Checks payable to:  
St. Nicholas Altar & Rosary Society 
Mail : c/o Priscilla Carlucci  
169 Harvey St., Struthers, OH 44471 

 
NOTE:  We need your Name, Address, Phone #,  

Date of Birth & Meadows Card #  
 

*MUST BRING LEGAL PHOTO I.D. ON TRIP* 
 

For more information please contact:  
Priscilla @ 330-755-9966 or Bev Pack @ 330-727-
2244 (cell) or 330-755-7274 (Home) 

 



The Quo Vadis AA Meetings are held at 8 p.m. Fridays in the 
St. Nicholas Lower Church Hall. This meeting is open to all 
seeking recovery from alcohol addiction.  

      BOARDMAN-POLAND  
 JUNIOR WOMEN’S LEAGUE 
     QUARTER AUCTION 
       October 21, 2017 
    St. Nicholas Social Hall 
764 Fifth Street, Struthers, Ohio 

 
Doors Open at 5:30 pm ◊ Bidding Starts at 6:30 pm 

Chips, Popcorn, Water & Soda will be available for purchase.  
 

PROCEEDS TO BENEFIT LOCAL CHARITIES 
Tickets are $10.00 each 

Lottery Board and 50/50 Raffle 
Bring your quarters, friends and have some fun! 

There are great items up for bid.  
Enjoy the evening for a great cause! 

QUESTIONS OR TICKETS, PLEASE CALL 
RoseAnn Winner 330-402-0075 or  

Tina Bellino 330-317-4858 

F.C.S.U. Branch 259, Struthers, Ohio will award a $500.00 
Scholarship to a qualified member . For  an application 
contact Vivian Sedlacko 330-755-8316. The deadline for 
submission is December 29, 2017. 

The 4th Annual Fr. Popovich Cardinal Cuisine will be held 
on Saturday, October 14th at 7pm in the Cardinal Mooney 
Cafeteria, 2545 Erie St., Youngstown.  Over 15 local  vendors 
will be on site with their food for you to sample! Tickets are 
$25.00 per person available at the school or the door on event 
day. All benefits go toward supporting the Fr. Popovich 
Scholarship Fund and CMHS Academic Assistance.  For more 
information, please call the school at 330-788-5007. To register 
for the event or purchase sponsorship opportunities please 
visit www.cardinalmooney.com/events  

The 13th Day - The Story of the Fatima Message & 
Apparitions: “The 13th Day” - a movie that tells the story of the 
Fatima message and apparitions - is being shown on Sunday, 
October 8, 2017 at St. Dominic Parish, Youngstown (77 
Lucius Ave.) in the Parish Center at 4:00 pm. Suitable for 
children age 12 or older. Light refreshments will be served and a 
question and answer period will follow the showing of the 
movie. No charge, b ut a free will offering will be taken. 
Sponsored by Men & Women United for Life. For more 
information contact Jason at 330-272-1438. 

Leah Darrow - From America’s Next top Model 
Leah Darrow - who appeared on America’s Next top Model - 
will be speaking on Sunday, October 22, 2017 at the Basilica 
of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel, Youngstown (343 Via Mt. 
Carmel) in the Hall at 6:00 pm. Leah, who is an internationally 
known Catholic speaker, will talk about purity, modesty and 
authentic love. This presentation is ideal for youth, young 
adults, parent and families. No charge, but donations accepted. 
Sponsored by Men & Women United for Life. For more 
information contact Julie at 330-233-0287. 

THE NEW BEGINNINGS CLUB OF YOUNGSTOWN, INC. 
The alternative recovery solution for those seeking to break the 

chains of addition. Helping individuals attain, sustain and 
maintain healthy, constructive and lasting life skills.  

 

SPAGHETTI DINNER FUNDRAISER 
Featuring “Angelo Babbaro” 

Tribute to Frank Sinatra 
 

Come join The New Beginnings Club of Youngstown Inc. 
For a fun filled evening of friends, family and fellowship! 

 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 4, 2017 • 6 PM 
ST. NICHOLAS GREAT HALL 

764 5th Street 
 

50/50 Raffle, Chinese Auction, Door Prizes and much more! 
 

Dinner includes: Pasta, Salad, Rolls, Beverages and Dessert 
 

Tickets are $10.00 in advance and $15.00 at the door. 
 

For tickets call: Vincent Archangelo: 330-953-0977 
                          Deborah Congonello: 330-397-8167 
                          Website: www.nbcoyinc.org 

The First Catholic Slovak Ladies Association 125th Anniver-
sary Celebration Distr ict 2 Branches 5156-J066 on October 
29th, 2017 at St. Matthias Church @ 915 Cornell Ave Youngs-
town, Ohio. Mass will be at 11 A.M at the Church and after 
mass a dinner will follow at the church hall. Reservations due 
by October 20, 2017. Please call Dorothy Wagner: 330-755-
6511 or Rosemarie Yuhas 330)755-9048 or Patti Granchi: 330)
533-9911. No reservation taken after October 20th. 

The Youngstown Chapter Slovak Catholic Federation presents 
a SLOVAK CATHOLIC CELEBRATION on SUNDAY, 
OCTOBER 22nd. Mass will be celebrated at  4:00pm at St. 
John the Baptist Catholic Church, 159 Reed St., Campbell.  
Dinner - 5:00pm in the St. John the Baptist Church Hall. 
Advanced Tickets Required. Adult: $20, 12 & under: $10. 
Tickets can be purchased at the Christ Our Savior Parish 
Office.  

 St. Brendan’s Youth Ministry Trunk Sale Saturday  
October 21st  10am-3pm. 
St. Brendan’s Maxwell Hall Parking lot, 2800 Oakwood Ave, 
Youngstown. Come to shop or sell! Only $10 per space! 
We will also have a Bake Sale and 50/50 Raffle 
Proceeds to help defray the coat of youth ministry’s trip in  
November to the National Catholic Youth Conference (NCYC) 
in Indianapolis. To reserve a vendor space, call Natalie at  
330-758-0375 or email her at: nwardle@youngstowndiocese.org  

Youngstown Mass Mob is hosting our  third event at St. 
Dominic Parish on the south side of Youngstown 77 East Lu-
cius Ave on October 22 at their 10:30 Mass. This is a great op-
portunity to see the beauty of this church and to worship with 
their faith community. Present on the southside since 1023, the 
parish is a very active community led by the Dominican Friars 
of the Province of St. Joseph. Mass Mob began in the Mahoning 
Valley in June of 2017. For more information please visit our 
website at YounstownMassMob.com  or follow our Facebook 
page at Youngstown MASS Mob. All are welcome to join us. 

tel:(330)%20788-5007
http://www.cardinalmooney.com/events


 
 

CHRIST OUR SAVIOR PARISH  
 

CLEAN-UP DAYS   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Join us for a fun time of work and fellowship on Saturday, October 14th at Holy 
Trinity Church Grounds. We will meet at Holy Trinity Church at 9:30 AM on the 
14th and will gather together for a light lunch after cleaning. Sign-up sheets are 
in the back of both churches, or contact the parish office @ 330-755-9819. 
Everyone is invited to come help keep our parish beautiful. Confirmation 
students are encouraged to volunteer to earn service hours! Signing up in 
advance is helpful so we can ensure that we have enough supplies.   
 
We are hoping to have enough volunteers to complete the following projects: 
 
Washing the outside windows of the rectory 
Cleaning of the pews and the inside of the church 
The Marble on the Altar 
 
Please bring some buckets and towels!! 

14 

October 


